
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24097
This bill would repeal the state Women's Commission, which last received funding in FY 2009.
The Women's Commission began in 1965 as the Governor's Commission on the Status of Women.
It ceased operations June 30, 2009.

FISCAL NOTE
No impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Heather Scott
(208) 332-1000
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